
Would you like to get involved in the municipal elections on November 7, 2021? The Returning Officer 
(RO) of the Town of Cowansville is looking for election officials available to work on voting day 
(November 7), as well as during the advance voting, which will take place on October 31st. Depending 
on the situation surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic, a 2nd day of advance voting may be added. In 
order to guarantee the integrity of the democratic process and, above all, to ensure that citizens can 
vote as simply and easily as possible, the participation of a large number of people is necessary. Officials 
must be present at the polling stations between 8:45 a.m. and 9 p.m. approximately. All election officials 
must follow a training session, offered in virtual mode. Anyone over the age of 16 who is reliable, 
available, enjoys working with the public and wishes to live a unique experience can apply by completing 
the online form on the Town's website at www.ville.cowansville.qc.ca  
 

http://www.ville.cowansville.qc.ca/

